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10th July 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
During the summer break Emerald class will be having the dividing wall removed and a bi-fold doors are 
being installed to allow more movement in between the two rooms as well as giving us the option to 
have separate classrooms when needed. 
 
The rooms will be redecorated and new flooring installed, unfortunately this will not be completed by 
the time we return from the summer break so for the first 2 weeks back Emerald class will be in the 
school hall. 
 
When this has been completed I’m sure you will agree that it will look amazing and be a better space for 
us all to work in. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Whittaker, Mrs Crowcroft and Mrs Butler 
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